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We obtained the information above from sources we believe to be reliable. However, we have not verified its accuracy and make no guarantee, warranty or representation about it. It is submitted subject to the
possibility of errors, omissions, change of price, rental or other conditions, prior sale, lease or financing, or withdrawal without notice. We include projections, opinions, assumptions or estimates for example
only, and they may not represent current or future performance of the property. You and your tax and legal advisors should conduct your own investigation of the property and transaction. The information
contained herein does not purport to be complete nor, necessarily, accurate and should be independently verified; nor does it represent or constitute a legal analysis or financial advice. All of the financial
projections and/or conclusions are provided for illustration purposes only. Compass and its agents disclaim any and all liability for representations and warranties, express or implied, contained in, or for
omissions from, the information contained herein or any other written or oral communication transmitted or made available to the recipient. This represents an estimated sale price for this property. It is not the
same as an opinion of value in an appraisal developed by a licensed appraiser under the Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice. All information provided regarding this property is deemed
reliable but not guaranteed. Buyers are solely responsible for verifying all details, including square footage, property boundaries, and condition, through independent inspections and investigations. Neither the
seller nor the listing agent makes any representations or warranties regarding the accuracy of the information provided. Any Rendings, Site Plans, Concept Designs contained within this document do not
represent permitted current uses of the property. Any change in zoning should be handled directly with the city of Horseshoe Bay.


